
 

 

6
th

 July  2018 Newsletter 

 Sports Day 

  

We had a tremendous sports day on Wednesday. The children were awesome and we had a record number of parents, 
grandparents and supporters attend. The sun was shining and the children competed in an obstacle race, egg and spoon, 
skipping, running and water relay races. The Year 4s were superb captains and everyone showed great sportsmanship and a 

positive, kind and caring attitude to the younger children who joined in. Thank you to parents and grandparents who bra vely 
competed in an egg and spoon race and thank you Louise and the Friends for organ ising ice lollies for the children (and staff!) 
and refreshments for the audience. 

Pupil Voice 
Last Friday, the Year 4s and Mrs Parker went to Queen Elizabeth High School to attend the annual Hexham Partnership Pupil 

Voice Conference. The theme this year was the NHS and the children took part in various activities and drama workshops. Thank  
you for being such great ambassadors for our school.     
 
Transfer Day and Rounders 
The Year 4s have been very busy with transition to Middle School. They attended Transfer day on Tuesday at either HMS or St. Joseph’s 
and last week joined in a Rounders afternoon to meet staff and other pupils and familiarise themselves with their new schools. We are 
very proud of how they have coped with all this change! 
 

Year 4 Leaver Service  

 
 

The Year 4s and Mrs Phill ips attended the Diocesan Leaver Service at Newcastle Cathedral last Wednesday. They joined 
hundreds of children from other church school s to celebrate the next stage of their educational journey. Afterwards, they joined 
the Chollerton pupils in a trip to the Great North Museum before returning to school. Well done Year 4s, we’re glad you had a  

super time. 
 
Costume reminder 
We are very excited about the show next week. A letter about the actual day will be sent out on Monday.  
The following children need a summer outfit in school for Monday. Please send one in if you haven’t already done so. 
All Reception children 
Katie, Aimee-Leigh, Logan, Rowan, Jackson and Alana 



 

FRIENDS 

Raffle prize request 
The Friends are kindly asking for Raffle prizes for the Summer Production on Wednesday 11

th
 July. 

Donations can be handed into school by Tuesday 10th July. 
Raffle tickets will  be sold at both performances and drawn at the end of the evening show. 
Ice lolly- Fridays 3pm  
Don’t forget Ice lolly Friday. Treats are priced at 40p/50p and all funds raised will go towards resources and trips for school. 

 
Outdoor RE- Understanding Christianity 

         
 
Clubs information  

OUTDOOR ADVENTURE CLUB HAS FINISHED COMPLETELY (FROM SEPTEMBER MONDAYS WILL BE A SPORTS CLUB) 
MESSY CHURCH HAS FINISHED FOR THE YEAR 
ZUMBA WILL FINSIH ON THURSDAY 12

TH
 JULY 

*NO CLUBS IN THE LAST WEEK OF TERM* 
All clubs will  begin on the second week back after the summer holidays  

Letters with permission slips will be sent out on the first day of term. 
 
SWIMMING 

THE LAST SWIMMING SESSION IS ON THURSDAY 12
TH

 JULY 
The cost for swimming lessons for this half term will  be £3 per session, totalling £18.00 for 6 sessions. 
Please make cheques payable to Northumberland County Council.  
Please ensure you have sent money/cheques in a clearly labelled envelope to the office. 

Include your child’s/children’s  name and class on the back of the cheque. 
 

School Lunches (4.6.18-20.7.18) 
The following amount is now due:-35 lunches x £2.30 = £80.50 

Year 3 children: 34 lunches x £2.30 =£78.20 
Minus: Sports Festival at the Wentworth which will  require a home packed lunch (6.7.18) 
Year 4 children: 28 lunches x £2.30 =£64.40 

Minus: Sports Festival  at the Wentworth which will  require a home packed lunch (6.7.18) 
 Leaver Service at Newcastle Cathedral which will  require a home packed lunch (27.6.18) 
 Pupil Voice Conference-QEH which will  require a home packed lunch (29.6.18) 
 Transfer Day (3.7.18) 

 Broomley Grange-the Monday will  require a home packed lunch (16.7.18) 
Please send money to Mrs Rowcroft in a clearly labelled envelope. 

 

Other dates for your diary.   
Monday 11

th
 July: NO OUTDOOR ADVENTURE CLUB 

Tuesday 10
th

 July: NO MESSY CHURCH 
Wednesday 11

th
 July: Summer Production ‘Jonah, a Fishy Tail’ 9.15am and 5.30pm 

Thursday 12
th

 July: LAST SWIMMING AND LAST ZUMBA 
*NO CLUBS DURING LAST WEEK OF TERM* 
Monday 16

th
-Wednesday 18

th
 July: Year 4 Residential -Broomley Grange 

Thursday 19
th

 July: Y4 water fight 

Friday 20
th

 July: Leaver Service 9.15am –THIS EVENT IS FOR ALL PARENTS (NOT JUST THOSE WITH Y4 CHILDREN) 
Picnic lunch-parents and siblings welcome to join us on the field 

  Break up for summer 

Saturday 21
st

 July: Wall Vil lage Fete-Children invited to sing (2.30pm) 
Monday 3

rd
 September: Teacher Day 

Tuesday 4
th

 September: School starts (Autumn 1
st

) 
 
Best wishes, Jude Long 
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